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Public Notice, Jv/edia Bureau Announces Procedures For All Filings Currently Submitted in the 
Consolidated Database System (CDBS), DA 22-29, rel. January 11, 2022, addressed to 

audiofilings@fcc.gov 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

Re: KPJP(AM), Greenville, California (Facility No. 92527) 
Notification of Silent Status and Request for Silent STA 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Relevant Radio, Inc. ("RRI"), by its counsel, hereby informs the Commission that AM 
radio station KPJP, Greenville, California (Facility No. 92527) ("Station") has been off the air 
since November 5, 2021. Due to the Dixie wildfires that ravaged many parts of California during 
the latter part of Summer 2021, the power lines that serve the Station's transmitter site were badly 
damaged. The Station had been operating pursuant to a generator until November 5, 2021, but the 
Station no longer can remain on the air due to technical reasons. RRI has been informed by the 
landlord of the Station's licensed transmitter site that repairs to the power lines are expected to be 
completed by the end of June 2022. 

For the foregoing reasons, RRI respectfully requests silent authority associated with the 
Station until repairs to the power lines can be completed. RRI will inform the Commission when 
the Station is able to resume operating pursuant to the terms of its license. 

RRI hereby certifies that neither it, nor any party thereto, is not subject to a denial of federal 
benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 
21 u.s.c. § 862. 
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Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

Counsel to Relevant Radio, Inc. 

cc: Victoria McCauley/FCC (via e-mail) 


